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Information for Families 
 

December dates for your diary:  

 

• Wednesday 6th and Thursday 

7th at 2.15, the Nativity 

performances.  

• Friday 8th PTA Winter 

Wonderland event. 

• Wednesday 13th Panto.  

• Thursday 14th Christmas lunch 

and wear a Christmas jumper. 

 

 

Many thanks for your continued 

support, 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 

 

 

Continuing the Learning Journey! 

The children are getting very 

excited about Christmas. The tree 

is up, decorations are everywhere 

and advent has begun!  

 

Our learning this week: 
 

• In maths the children have 

been subitising with numbers 

to 5. 

• Little Wandle tricky words 

this week are: ‘of’ and ‘pull’.  

• The children have been 

listening to the fairy tales of 

Sleeping Beauty, Cinderella and 

Little Red Riding Hood. If you 

have any short story fairy tale 

books please send them in for 

Show and Tell.  

• Children have been estimating 

amounts and recording their 

answer in the ‘Estimation Station’  

 
 


